From: <u>Plan Review</u>

To: <u>Powell, Barbara</u>; <u>DCPexternalagencycomments</u>

Cc: Plan Review

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] - Madeira Beach 23-01ER Proposed

**Date:** Monday, March 27, 2023 3:54:25 PM

Attachments: <u>image002.png</u>

To: Barbara Powell, Deputy Bureau Chief, Plan Review and Processing

Re: Madeira Beach 23-01ER – State Coordinated Review of Proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment

The Office of Intergovernmental Programs of the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has reviewed the above-referenced amendment package under the provisions of Chapter 163, Florida Statutes. The Department conducted a detailed review that focused on potential adverse impacts to important state resources and facilities, specifically: air and water pollution; wetlands and other surface waters of the state; federal and state-owned lands and interest in lands, including state parks, greenways and trails, conservation easements; solid waste; and water and wastewater treatment.

Based on our review of the submitted amendment package, the Department has found no provision that, if adopted, would result in adverse impacts to important state resources subject to the Department's jurisdiction.

Please submit all future amendments by email to <u>Plan.Review@FloridaDEP.gov</u>. If your submittal is too large to send via email or if you need other assistance, contact Lindsay Weaver at (850) 717-9037.



LinlyHeun